DDHINATH MAHAVIDYALAYA

SI
DEPT. OF PHILOSOPHY

NOTICE

All the students of Philosophy Department are hereby notified that from

06/01/2025(Monday) to 1 1/01/2025(Saturday) attendance is mandatory in the
department during the revisit of NAAC Pear Team. Also a Teacher- Student meeting
will be held on 06/01/2025 at 12:30 p.m. in the department. Take this as urgent one.
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